
Euthanasia, or mercy killing, has been in the news more and more recently. 
Many people are strongly against such a practice, but there is a growing 
demand to have it legalized. Do you agree or disagree with euthanasia 
being made legal?

The law in many countries regarding ‘euthanasia’ differs because the 
majority of people believe that helping somebody to kill themselves is 
murder and everyone needs a chance to live along,. However, I have to 
disagree almost entirely with them.

To begin with, legislation of euthanasia prevents expenditure of huge 
amounts of money, which are being spent on sustaining many patients 
which/that are diagnosed with incurable diseases and they are alive with 
the help of sophisticated medical equipment. They would go through all 
kind of medical procedures which means their life would be extended and 
leads to slow death. Furthermore, the hospital’s beds will be occupied by 
terminally ill people who are unlikely to recover, as we know there are 
always limitations to the number of beds.

Moreover, if the patient is an organ donatordonor, it may save up several 
lives, because they will die eventually regardless of how much many 
medical resources they would use. Euthanasia is primarily is an 
opportunity to end the life of people who are engaged with prolonged 
illness. In addition, the process is done in such a way that patients they 
would not suffer. Additionally, the patientsthey have common grounds on 
their decision regarding this issue,. they assume this action would give 
them dignity and the choice to die whilst they are still in their best 
shape/appearance.

By way of conclusion, euthanasia should be legally permissible for general 
public who are mentally competent, but it is necessary that they do not 
have any feelings of guilt emotionally and financially toward their family 
and do not consider themselves as being to be a burden. In my opinion, the 
decision should fully rest with the patients. It is much kinder to spare them 
this suffering and allow them to end their life comfortably.


